
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: 
 

City Council 

FROM: Anne Cox, Assistant Director of Planning and Zoning 
  
DATE: January 5, 2024 
  
RE: Ordinance 23-78 

Request to Table Application (P23-216) 
  

 
 

 
• Staff is requesting to table the second reading/public hearing for this application to a 

date uncertain.   
 
• The ordinance was advertised for the January 8, 2024 City Council hearing.  

 
• This application will be scheduled for the second reading/public hearing when the 

corresponding large -scale comprehensive plan amendment is scheduled for an 
adoption/public hearing. 

 


